SHREWSBURY PUBLIC SCHOOLS
100 MAPLE AVENUE
SHREWSBURY, MASSACHUSETTS

MINUTES OF SCHOOL COMMITTEE WORKSHOP

Conference Room A
Shrewsbury Town Hall
Wednesday, September 27, 2017

Present: Dr. Dale Magee, Chairperson; Mr. Jon Wensky, Vice Chairperson; Ms. Sandy Fryc,
Secretary; Ms. Erin Canzano, Mr. Jason Palitsch.

Workshop opened at 6:00 PM

Topic I
Meet and greet with Town Manager, Kevin Mizikar.

Committee members spoke to Mr. Mizikar about his philosophy regarding the budget process for
the upcoming budget cycle. The group expressed its willingness to work with him as we move
toward the next budget request at the annual town meeting in May of 2018.

Committee discussed various methods of communication in order to reach the broader town
community.

Upon motion to adjourn by Jason Palitsch and seconded by Jon Wensky the Committee
adjourned the meeting at 6:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Sandra Fryc - Secretary
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